
RE:  Ad for resident advisory participation 2026 Annual Plan
This ad should be placed in the Centre Daily Times


Legal Notice

The Housing Authority of Centre County is preparing the 2026 Annual Plan.  We are seeking individuals from our Section 8 Rental Assistance program or other housing programs who may be interested in serving on a Resident Advisory Board.  The role of the Resident Advisory Board is to assist and make recommendations regarding the development of the Public Housing Agency (PHA) Plan and any significant amendments or modifications to these plans.  
Interested Section 8 Program participants or Housing Authority residents should contact Lori Haines, Executive Director, for additional details no later than July 30, 2025, at 814-810-4092, or by email at lhaines@centrecountyhousingauthority.com.

Attest:  Lori Haines
	Executive Director
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